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Dear friends and visitors of the Existential Consciousness Research Institute,

After personnel changes there was little information about the ECR for quite a while.
After the leaving of Daniel Dick, Hans-Werner Quast and I (Patricia Lüning-Klemm) will
continue the work. We intend to establish a monthly newsletter about interesting
events, videos, interviews and articles around consciousness research and
consciousness development. For 2021 we plan to organize the next Worlds of
Consciousness Congress as an online conference. Details will be posted as soon as
possible. For the future, we would like to encourage an interactive use of this platform
in a mutual exchange. We would be very pleased about good event notes or
contributions from your side. You are welcome to send us information about
interesting topics or activities, which could then be published or linked on our platform.

With this first newsletter in 2020 we would like to share an interview with Chris Bache.
Chris Bache, American scholar of religious studies and former professor of psychology
presents in the interview his perspective on reincarnation and future development of
mankind. 

Over a period of 20 years he has had strong visions concerning future evolution of
mankind. After 20 years of research on reincarnation and transcendental areas of
consciousness he shares his conclusions: 

„I expect, the solution of the global systems crisis will be the birth of what I call the
„diamond soul“, which is birth of soul consciousness inside time and space“. 

The interview was hold in September 2019. On the background of the pandemic we
may possibly understand his remarks to a greater extent:
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By this link we would like to refer to an event from the International Consciousness
Research Laboratories (ICRL) with Rollin McCraty, Ph. D., the director of the� HeartMath
Research Center at the HeartMath Institute on Saturday, November 7, 2020:

TO THE MEETUP

Maybe you have some time and you will be interested to attend the Meetup. 

We wish all of you good health and positive energy in this special time-quality, which
confronts us with so far unknown challenges, but also offers new insights and ideas to
deal with.

Warm regards,

Patricia Lüning-Klemm and Hans-Werner Quast

Please send any information to: p.luening-klemm@ecr-inst.com
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